
November 24, 2014

Attn:
County of EI Dorado Planning Services
2850 Fairlane Court
Placerville, CA 95667

Regards to: Special Use Permit S14-0009/AT&T Cell Tower,
Skyline Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA : Parcel# 081-102-01

To: EI Dorado Planning Commission, or Mr. Joe Prutch, Agent.

We received your letter/notification In regards to your intent to approve of another cell
tower in our neighborhood. We are in total dismay and disbelief that you would even
consider an installation of another cell tower, a few feet from an already existing one!
This is a neighborhood where many families and children live.

Our property is near, or adjacent to this property for the proposed new cell tower site.
WE DO NOTWANT ANOTHER CELL TOWER! One is enough. Health concerns are still in
evaluation and are still being discovered. Consequently, we would have two cell towers
directed at our home! Find another location that is not in harm's way.

Here are just a few reasons why we are ADAMENTLYagainst this:

We ALREADYHAVE a cell tower at this location! (Justwithin a few feet away)
Double the RF exposure
Double the loss In value to our home, as if one cell tower will not deter buyers,
Now we will have two! - UNACCEPTABLE!
We will no longer feel comfortable living In our home!
We definitely will never use our yard again!
We will not allow our children to play In our yard!
Depression and anxiety because of probable health concerns.
Loss of enjoyment In our homes living environment.

We are in contact with our attorneys to determine our damages should you allow for this
cell tower installation.

Here is an idea, put this cell tower in YOUR backyard, or some other open space area!

Sincerely,

Homeowner and neighbor In the area.

(As of this time and date, our name Is being withheld because of probable retaliation from
our neighbor who has approved of this install onto their property)
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